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We have been learning about school - where 
Brampton School is and looking at all the different 
rooms and classrooms.  We did this by going on lots 
of walks to visit both the KS1 and KS2 buildings.  We 
have continued to play with our siblings, friends and 
new school friends on the playground after lunch.  
 

Something Special 

Pool Noodle Hacks for Kids 

With all this wonderful warm weather, why not have 
some fun in the garden with a pool noodle? They 
are available at the 99p store and Poundland (other 
stores are available). 

With your child see what fun things you can make 
together and play with your noodle/noodles. 

Don’t forget to bring it in or take a picture and send 
it in for us to share with the class! 

  

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: School Days Around the World by 
Catherine Chambers 
Peppa Pig School Bus Trip by Ladybird 
Books 

 

Song: Off to school we go 
 
 

Rhyme:  Welcome to school 

 

Between now and the end of term, we will put the 
children into class groups to support the children in 
extending their friendship with the children they will be 
in class with in September.  Staff will also be continuing 
to talk about how the children will still see each other at 
morning play, lunchtime and afternoon play as well as in 
the shared outdoor area.  Brambles will also continue 
visiting all areas of the school including their new classes.  

Getting To Know You Sessions & Parent Meetings 
For those who have children starting at BVPS 
Reception class in September, please check your 
paperwork from school for the dates and times for 
the Getting To Know You sessions and new parent 
meetings.   
Ideally you need to take your child to these sessions 
as starting Reception is another exciting milestone 
and something that should be shared together.  If you 
are having difficulty getting your child there, please 
inform Brambles staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


